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Budget Assumptions Report: 
The Board of Trustees approved the Budget Assumptions Report presented by the Secretary Treasurer that 
included budget assumptions to formulate the 2022-2023 budget. To view the Budget Assumptions Report, 
please click here.

Boundary Development Report: 
A Boundary Development Report was presented to the Board of Trustees by the Superintendent. The 
report included questions arising from the Board of Trustees and answers provided by the RDCRS Boundary 
Development Team regarding the boundary development process, recorded from the March 29, 2022 
Regular Board Meeting. The RDCRS Boundary Development Team read, reviewed and discussed 30 feedback 
submissions from the March 16 stakeholder engagement meeting as well as stakeholder feedback from the 
initial feedback form. To view the Boundary Development Report, please click here. 

Release of Final Curriculum: RDCRS Implementation Plans: 
The Associate Superintendent of Curriculum presented the Release of the Final Curriculum: RDCRS 
Implementation Plan to the Board of Trustees. RDCRS’ implementation plan is keystoned on the philosophy 
that goals and expectations must be manageable for administrators and teachers. RDCRS will utilize a 
collective leadership approach that relies on the innovation and expertise of our school staff, ensuring that 
they have the resources and support to meet the needs of this implementation. 

Next steps for planning include working with school administrators to outline a professional development 
plan for each of their schools that can be shared with teachers prior to summer holidays, so that staff can 
know what to expect upon return. Schools will also use some of the remaining PD this school year to explore 
the New Learn Alberta Site as well as increase familiarity of staff with resources and curriculum overviews. 
For more information, or to view the full Release of Final Curriculum: RDCRS Implementation Plans report, 
please click here.

1

https://docs.google.com/document/d/16ov74RiJFLMIqlVgaGUhTwlYa-yHsekcD-UbxmFAQzw/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1rkTj3qxhAfrQQ4Jxbo981kKOBv578UypeqbVsVm297I/edit#heading=h.aczyuw2yex2w
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1uos0ccDhAG_jMMipx865EmgsuoG2HVC9rmi9wkvkQxI/edit


Plan for Welcoming Ukrainian Children and Families 
This past month, RDCRS has welcomed several families from Ukraine into our Divisions’ school communities. 
Our Division looks forward to supporting these families as they start their journey in the Red Deer and 
Central Alberta community. For more information about how RDCRS is planning to welcome children and 
families from Ukraine into our school communities, please click here.

Information Items

Division Fiscal Profile: 
The Board of Trustees reviewed the Division Fiscal Profile report presented by the Secretary Treasurer. RDCRS 
is status quo in our funding from the prior year. For more information about the Division Fiscal Profile report, 
please click here.

The next Board Meeting will take place on May 24, 2022 at 5:30 p.m.
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Kim Pasula, Board Chair

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1422rnpHlTzVIMw1LvdHPpeKtqkzgN3a7ymjhT8IBjc8/edit
https://drive.google.com/file/d/18QUr7csp8_su2seuQlAsXbX9HJzOj6FL/view

